[Date]
Dear_______________:


This office is in receipt of your request for records made in accordance with the Virginia Freedom of Information Act (§ 2.2-3700 et seq.). Please be advised that it is practically impossible to provide the requested records or determine whether they are available within the five work days required by FOIA because [specify the conditions that make a five-day response impossible; i.e. voluminous request, insufficient staff this week, etc.]. Therefore, we are invoking subsection B 4 of § 2.2-3704 to provide us with an additional seven work days [OR, if the request is for criminal investigative files pursuant to § 2.2-3706.1, an additional 60 work days] to respond to your request.

Thank you for contacting this office.


Sincerely,

